October 29, 2024, 7:05 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting
of the Greenfield Township Board of Supervisors.
Present: Kevin Bartlett, Brian Brown, Travis Clabbatz, Renee Wagner and Joe Heslop.
No public was in attendance to make Public Comment.
Joe Heslop reported that the crew was mowing as needed, ditching as needed, had bermed
the whole Township, set up the plow trucks for winter, and stored summer equipment for
the winter. A PA One Call had been placed for the Multi Use Court construction at the Park.
The turnaround area on Prindle Road was discussed. The Tarr Road soft spot was discussed.
The Fall Road Inspection was rescheduled for November 4™ at 4:00 p.m..
The Department of Conservation and Natural Resources had given approval to start the
earth moving and construction of the base for the Multi Use Court at the Greenfield
Community Park. Security cameras and signs will be installed. The prepared area will be
barricaded.
No Old Business was presented.
No New Business was presented.
Renee Wagner reviewed the information that had been received since the October 8"
Budget Workshop. Reserve funds and current bank balances were reviewed.
Kevin Bartlett made a motion to scrap the 1973 Blaw Knox Paver purchased from
Harborcreek Township. Parts were not available for repairs. The belt was broken and the
machine had hardened asphalt in it. Brian Brown seconded. Purchasing equipment “sight
unseen” was discussed. Motion carried unanimously.
Regarding Employee Benefits, the budget was increased to allow for an increase in pay for
all employees of $ 1.00/hour. This will not be finalized until the organization meeting on
January 6, 2025.
The Health Insurance Waiver information was reviewed and will be decided at the
December meeting.
The balance of funding available for road projects will be budgeted to road maintenance,
with the exact surfacing project to be determined before budget adoption or in the Spring of
2025.
No Final Public Comment.
Kevin Bartlett made a motion to pay the invoices as presented. Travis Clabbatz seconded.
Motion carried unanimously.
Kevin Bartlett made a motion to adjourn. Travis Clabbatz seconded. Motion carried
unanimously.
Meeting ended at 7:57 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner
Secretary



